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October 19, 2016


TO:		Conservation Commission
City of Groton
295 Meridian Street	
Groton, CT  06340
		 

FROM:		Kimberly C. Lesay
[bookmark: _GoBack]		Transportation Assistant Planning Director
		Bureau of Policy and Planning
		
SUBJECT:	Notification of Submittal of Application to the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) for a General Permit for Water Resource Construction Activities

PROJECT:     State Project No. 94-235
                       Rehabilitation of Bridge No. 03819, Gold Star Memorial Bridge
                       I-95 Northbound over the Thames River
                       City of New London and Town of Groton


Enclosed is a copy of our Request for Authorization under the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection’s General Permit for Water Resource Construction Activities.  If your agency wishes to comment on the enclosed application, comments must be submitted to the State Department of Energy and Environmental Protection.

Comments should be directed to:

Inland Water Resources Division
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street
Hartford, CT  06106-5127

If we can provide additional information, please contact me at 860-594-2157.


Enclosures

Amanda M. Saul/ams

cc: DEEP Permit File


bcc:	Andrew H. Davis – Amanda M. Saul
	Timothy D. Fields – Priti S. Bhardwaj – Francisco T. Fadul
	Robert E. Obey
	Prime AE Group
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